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Brian Egler and Tom Graham

To join Tuesday’s meeting by Zoom, click Join Rotary Meeting. Or, copy and paste to your 
browser:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88936068330?
pwd=eFRjWVZSbm1WdGxWU0ZVMWNnUE11QT09
 

Meeting ID: 889 3606 8330 Manual Phone Dial
Password: 28741 +1 301 715 8592
One tap mobile Meeting ID: 889 3606 8330
+13017158592,,88936068330#,,1#,28741# Password: 28741
For technical help with Zoom: Mike Murphy epjmcm@hotmail.com (828) 200-0129 or Jim 
Oesterle JLOesterle@gmail.com (828) 200-0723

Several members have already volunteered for 
Highlands Halloween as road crossing guards 
and workers at the hotdog tent. We do need 
additional helpers to serve hotdogs, so please 
sign up at the next meeting. (You might even 
meet Cat-in-the-Hat!) 

See you on Tuesday.
Tom Graham

Rotarian Brian Egler spoke to the Club last 
week about the Highlands Plateau 
Greenway. Its mission is to develop a 
system of walking and hiking trails in the 
Highlands area that both protect and 
connect natural settings and historic sites of 
Highlands. The trail system promotes the 
public enjoyment of the Highlands Plateau. 

Incorporated in 2008, the Greenway has 
doubled from five to ten miles of trails that 
give residents and visitors a unique view of 
the Highlands Plateau. For information 
about the trails visit the website here.  

Club Meetings/Events

October 19
Jerry Hermanson
Executive Director
Community Care Clinic of 
Highlands-Cashiers
Host: Mark Chmar
 

October 26
TBA

Events
Town of Highlands Halloween
Trick or Treaters visit shops 
and Rotarians Volunteer. 
October 31

October Birthdays
Robert E Smith 10/02
Luther Turner 10/06
Mary Adair Trumbly 10/09
Marjorie Christiansen 10/12
Paul McLarty 10/14
Hank Ross 10/20
Richard Delany 10/23
Zach Claxton 10/26

October Anniversaries
Hank Ross 10/12
Derek Taylor 10/15
Dave Jellison 10/18

Four Way Test
Is it the truth?
Is it fair to all concerned?
Will it build goodwill and 
better friendship?
Is it beneficial to all 
concerned?

Scholar of the Month Program Begins!
We welcomed our first 2021 scholars at last 
week’s meeting. Each month, faculty at the 
Highlands School select a Rotary Scholar 
of the Month from the elementary, middle, 
and high school. These students are 
recognized for their overall scholastic 
activities with a certificate of merit from 
the Rotary Club of Highlands. 

This year we have added a little ‘zip’ to the 
program – thanks to Rotarian George 
Powell of the Highlands Aerial Park. Each 
scholar will receive a zipline tour to 
celebrate his or her achievement.

Scholars with Nicole Lui, school counselor and 
Tom Graham

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88936068330?pwd=eFRjWVZSbm1WdGxWU0ZVMWNnUE11QT09
http://highlandsgreenway.com/

